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HEEHRA Rebates Program Paused 
 
 
In light of the continued pause in federal funding by President Trump’s January 20, 
2025, Executive Order (Section 7, Unleashing American Energy), the California Energy 
Commission (CEC) is pausing the state’s administration of the federal Home 
Electrification and Appliance Rebates (HEEHRA) Program until the Trump Administration 
provides additional information on the funding for this program. 
 
The program has stopped accepting and processing new income verifications and rebate 
reservations for single family and multifamily homes. California intends to honor 
approved reservations as the availability of federal funding allows. The state is working 
to resolve ongoing issues accessing federal payments. We will provide more information 
when it becomes available from the federal government.  
 
If you have questions, visit our website at https://www.energy.ca.gov/programs-and-
topics/programs/inflation-reduction-act-residential-energy-rebate-programs, contact the 
CEC via email at IRAresidentialenergyrebates@energy.ca.gov or leave a voicemail at 
916.343.8471. 
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